Republic nf. tI;e iﬁbilippinzﬁ
Pepartment of Education

Region V
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF SORSOGON

MEMORANDUM
TO: Concerned Elementary School Principals
FROM: JOSE L. DONCILLO, CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
DATE: January 6, 2025

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF MEETING

1. As part of the transition process of DepEd Schools Division of Sorsogon
Province, it is essential that we ensure a smooth and efficient shift under
the new leadership. The meeting will cover key aspects of the transition
process — addressing any concerns or challenges related to the transition.

2. The concerned School Heads are hereby invited and directed to attend a
meeting set on January 7, 2025 (Tuesday), 10:00 am at the QMS
Center, Sorsogon City.
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3. Immediate dissemination of this Memorandum and the attendance of the
concerned personnel is hereby warranted.

Balogo Sports Complex, Balogo, Sorsogon City, Sorsogon 4700
Landline: (056) 211-6461

Email: sorsogon@deped.gov.ph

Website: depedsorsogon.com.ph
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